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May 28th,2021

Honorable Andrea Shaut
President/A lderman- at-Large
Kingston Common Council
420Broadway
Kingston, NY 12401

Re: Loading Zone on Wall St.

Dear President Shaut,

Staff from The Arc, Mid-Hudson reached out to our office to request a loading zone on Wall Street in front of
their facility. In the past, the Arc was able to access the rear of their facility through the parking lot of 311 Wall
Street. Prior to Covid, a fence was installed by the owner of 31 I Wall Street and since then the Arc has not been
allowed access to their rear door for loading and unloading their special need clients.

The Arc would very much like to continue to operate out of the building they own, but are now forced to load
and unload their clients on Wall Street. A loading zone on the left-side of meter #342 will assist but
unfortunately we cannot guarantee that the loading zone won't be used by others loading and unloading in the
area, which will unfortunately create many issues for the Arc clients.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steven T. Noble
Mayor
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